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DATE: January 23, 2012

TO: YCH Board of Commissioners |

FROM: Lisa A. Baker, Executive Dir gto

SUBJECT: Receive and File Corr ndence ) from Pacific Southwest

Regional Council of the sociation of Housing and

Redevelopment Officials

RECOMMENDED ACTIONS:
That the Board of Commissioners:
1. Receive and file the correspondence

BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION

The YCH has received correspondence from the Pacific Southwest Regional Council of
NAHRO thanking Director Baker for making a presentation on coping with major fee
reductions in the Housing Choice Voucher program. The Regional Council states that the
presentation was “insightful and informative.” In addition, they note that the session was
consistently rated as “Excellent” by participant evaluation and cite Yolo County Housing as
*a model to follow for cost cutting, efficiency and customer service.”

FISCAL IMPACT
None

CONCLUSION
Receive and file the correspondence

Attachment: Letter from Pacific Southwest Regional Council of NAHRO
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November 30, 2011

Lisa Baker, Executive Director
Yolo County Housing

147 W. Main St.

Woodland, CA 95695

Lisa,

On behalf of the Pacific Southwest Regional Council of NAHRO, thank you for taking time out of your busy
schedule to present at the Sunday afternoon session on coping with huge cuts in the Housing Choice
Voucher Program at NAHRO's Fall Workshop on November 6, 2011. Your presentation was insightful and
informative. Please note the session was consistently rated as “Excellent” by the participants’ evaluations.
Your agency is @ model to follow for cost cutting, efficiency and customer service.

I really appreciate your commitment to attending and presenting at our conference.
Thank you again for speaking at the session!
Sincerely,

Bt Hadat

Bob Havlicek

Director of Finance and Operations, Housing Authority of the County of Santa Barbara
815 W Ocean Ave

Lompoc, CA 93436



